
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Resident,

Our �fth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity 
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident.  All scholarship 
applications must be �lled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.  The deadline to submit 
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who quali�es. This is one of many 
charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty 
& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these 
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all 
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much 
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities

FEB ‘23
NEWSLETTER

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP  
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will 
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship 
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service 
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their 
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or 
vocational school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm 
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. 
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees 
are encouraged to email: 
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at 
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.
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GOOD NEWS STORY! 
Hunt will be installing more dog stations throughout the community by 
the end of February.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
5 Easy Ways to Practice Self-care During the Month of Love

One: Nourish Yourself
What you eat plays suck a huge role in how you feel, but eating healthy is 
not always the easiest proposition. If you start small by limiting your 
indulgences only a few times a week, or moderating portions of those, 
you will start noticing a change in how you feel. Another way to improve 
your eating habits is start meal-prepping on the weekends, and make 
sure you always have healthy and nutritious snacks on hand whenever 
hunger strikes.

Two: Drink More Water
Staying hydrated is good for your skin, your health, and your general 
well-being, and so many still do not drink enough water! If you crave a little 
more �avor, avoid drinks with a ton of added sugars and instead try an 
infuser bottle, where you can add things like lemons, cucumbers, or limes. 

Three: Get Enough Sleep
Prioritize getting enough sleep! Create a nighttime ritual and an ideal 
sleeping environment that includes any number of things like investing in 
a sleep mask, limiting screen time to at least 30 minutes before bed, and 
making to-do lists for the next day before sleep.

Four: Schedule “Me” Time
Do not feel guilty about deciding to take some time and dedicating it to 
yourself! Do whatever helps you relax, recharge, and �nd inspiration.

Five: Exercise 
Even if you can squeeze in only a 30-minute workout, you will feel amazing 
& energized!

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Jesse Frey

Jesse is a Painter here at The Landings. He enjoys metal 
work and fabrications in his free time & he volunteers as a 
youth leader. When asked what he loves about his job, 
Jesse said, “I love this job because I come to work every day 
knowing that there is a chance for me to make a di�erence 
in someone’s life. I see every day as an opportunity to make 
someone’s day a little brighter by resolving an issue and 
relieving them of the stress accompanying it.”

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
New path lights were installed between Forestberry Place, Serviceberry 
Court, Blewett Pass, and Chokeberry Place. Ongoing driveway/sidewalk 
repair and replacement continue throughout the community. Wood rot & 
paint-preparing for paint has started, please be on the lookout for your 
notice.

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 360-447-5900
Email: LandingsRSO@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @TheLandingsHousing
Website: TheLandingsKitsap.com

SUPER BOWL LVII - FEBRUARY 12TH

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION IS ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS ALL MONTH LONG 



IMPORTANT EVENTS
Community Advisory Board meeting (CAB) 

Our next Community Advisory Board meeting is on February 2nd at The 
Landings Community Center located at the Leasing O�ce from 3:30 – 
5:00 PM. Come meet with other residents, Navy partners, & Hunt to help 
better our community. We will be discussing upcoming events, projects, 
and on-site resident relations.

Candy day Handout

On February 7th, our Hunt team members will be handing out candy.

Grab & Go Valentine’s Day craft

On February 14th, starting at 3:30 PM, we will be handing out a fun 
Valentine’s Day craft for residents to pick up & do at home. This event is 
while supplies last.

Story Time

Enjoy a warm cup of hot chocolate on Tuesday, January 31st, 2023, from 
1:00 – 4:00 PM.

SOS Program Care Package Drop O� 

With a lot of our service members being deployed we would like to have 
resident know they can pick up boxes on 02/01 and mailing would be on 
02/10 & 02/24. We know life as a military spouse has its challenges, but 
deployment brings on additional challenges!

WE'LL TAKE IT FROM HERE AND SHIP OUT THE CARE PACKAGE FOR YOU!

***You must be actively enrolled in our SOS program to participate***

Boxes will be available at our o�ce Feb 1st and will be shipped between 
Feb 10th - 24th.

TheLandingsKitsap.com

PET OF THE MONTH
Lexi Heins' pups Rosie and Thorn

PRESIDENTS DAY - FEBRUARY 20TH

BRAGGING RIGHTS GALORE!
This is From Last Month

“Both times, he was courteous, respectful, and very pleasant. There was a 
hiccup from the �rst repair, but he was able to resolve the issue quickly on 
the second call. He explained what the problem was, and how he was 
going to resolve it. I feel con�dent in his work. Also as requested, both 
times he contacted me by phone to schedule a time that was convenient 
for both parties. I appreciate that.”

FUN STATS
New Move-Ins Welcomed: 12
Work Orders Completed: 710
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 27
Average Move-In Score: 4.67%
Average Work Order Score: 4.53%



@TheLandingsHousingCONNECT WITH US! @TheLandingsHousing

Mardi Gras
Pet of the Month Ends

Facebook
Story Time

Community Center
4 - 5 PM

FEBRUARY2023
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

01 01 01 01 02 03 04

05 06 07 08 09 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

28 30 31 27 2826 27

Groundhog Day
Community Advisory

Board Meeting
Community Center

3:30 - 5 PM

USO Birthday

Valentine’s Day
Valentine’s Day craft

3:30 PM

Pet of the Month
Starts

Facebook
Super Bowl

Presidents' Day
Dumpster Day
1 PM Until Full

Candy Day Handout
All Day


